| ﬂ Our AAPEs of the MQNILH

April, 2021: Bill Johnson, who is retiring after several years serv-
‘ing as our AAPE Awards Coordinator, and Joan Harmer, who has
.‘ agreed to step into that role. The job of Awards Coordinator is among

X ‘our most time-consuming, yet extremely important tasks. Bill and Joan
are examples of the high level of volunteerism we have in our great organization.

May, 2021: Scott English and the APS Team (and our AFDCS and ATA collabo-
rators), for the decision to go ahead with this year’s Great American Stamp Show. Let’s
all help to make it a resounding success!

June, 2021: Andrew McFarlane, who has just published Creating the Philatelic
L xhibit Synopsis — A Master Class, to present his ideas and rationale behind his award-
winning title and synopsis pages. It is available on Amazon, MacFarlane 18 the “master of
(he Synosis Page”—his book is a universal “must have™ for all exhibitors,




